
Alpha Institute Annual Meeting 2015 
 
ALPHA HAS BEEN WALKING IN TWO WORLDS THIS PAST YEAR 
 
INTERNALLY WITH ALPHA’S MEMBERS AND EXTERNALLY WITH  ALPHA, 
THE CORPORATION 
 
THERE HAVE BEEN LOTS OF RETURNS FOR ALPHA’S MEMBERS 
JULIAN, BONNIE AND KIT  
A BROTHER, A MOTHER AND A FRIEND ALL RETURNED TO THE ARMS OF 
THE UNIVERSE AND 
RACHEL, RETURNING TO HEALTH AND A SIMPLER LIFE AFTER SELLING 
JUST FOR HEALTH, HER BUSINESS, OF CLOSE TO 17 YEARS.  
 
ALPHA INSTITUTE STILL HOSTS 10 WEB PAGES, OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLES. 
SOME OF THESE PEOPLE AND ORGANIZATIONS HAVE MOVED ON  
SOME HAVE PASSED ON, THOMAS BANYACYA, GRACE THORPE, JANET 
McCLOUD. 
SOME HAVE ACHIEVED THEIR OBJECTIVES LIKE MIDWEST TREATY 
NETWORK 
BUT WE STILL MAINTAIN THESE PAGES OUT OF RESPECT FOR THEIR 
EFFORTS AND TO REMIND PEOPLE OF THEIR INFLUENCE AND DEDICATION. 
 
WE STILL POST DAILY ON FOUNTAIN OF LIGHT EZINE  
WE STILL POST NEW AND FULL MOONS ON A WOMENS CIRCLE  
 
THE WOMEN’S CIRCLE WENT DRUMMING MONTHLY, AT ISIS FOR THE 
FIRST HALF OF THE YEAR. THEN INTEREST SEEMED TO FADE. 
 
ALPHA STILL SUPPORTS THE BANYACYAS ON HOPI WITH INTERNET 
SERVICES ETC.  
 
WE HAVE A NEW SOLAR PROJECT TO BE ERECTED AT THE ANNEX WHICH 
ARTHUR WILL EXPLAIN IN DETAIL. 
 
AS A CONSIDERATION: 
 
 ALPHA INSTITUTE SEEMS TO BE A LODE STAR, ALWAYS IN FRONT OF A 
MOVEMENT LIKE RECYCLING AND CAREGIVING ISSUES. I LIKE TO THINK 
SETTING THE BAR A LITTLE HIGHER CEATING A BETTER LEVEL. 
  
BUT COMPUTER RECYCLING SEEMS TO HAVE COME AND GONE. 
AND CAREGIVING HAS BECOME A MAJOR INDUSTRY. 
 



WE ACHIEVED OUR GOALS WITH SUPPORT FOR INDIGENOUS PEOPLES WE 
GAVE THEM A START AND THEY GREW AND DEVELOPED AND GOT THEIR 
WINGS AND FLEW ON AS THEY SHOULD. 
 
SO IT IS TIME FOR ALPHA INSTITUTE TO COME UP WITH THE NEW THING 
WE ARE OPEN TO SUGGESTIONS.  
 
WE WANT IT TO BE ABOUT ENVIRONMENTAL CONSCIOUSNESS. 
 SOMETHING PEOPLE CAN DO EASILY AND IN THEIR COMMUNITY 
 
WE WANT TO CONTINUE IN THE SAME VEIN WE HAVE ALWAYS OPERATED 
IN PEACEFUL CHANGE. 
 
SO LETS SEE WHAT WE CAN COME UP WITH. 
 
NAMSTE 
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Address by the President – Andrea R. Lord 
 
Recycling Computers: William McGuire 
Alpha did not give out or receive any computers during the year. 
 
Solar Project: DBC 
The new project is a Hot Air Panel for the Annex. It is situated on the south side of the 
building and will heat the front room. References include “Build It Solar” 
Lauren mentioned that there is a similar panel on the house she is living that belongs to 
BW and it works quite well. 
 
Report from Sys Op (BCS) 
12 sites on the Server. Some sites have lost funding -Western Shoshone, Native 
movement, Himalaya Dental, and others are now archival only such as Names. 
 
WEBSITES: 
The list of web sites that we host and support is on www.aphai.org.  
 
We continue to maintain our sites such as the Fountain of Light and Womens Circle 
News. 
 
Discussions:  
Issues included Fracking and the role of young people. Suggestions for the future 
encouraged. 
 
The meeting was called to order at approximately 5:30 PM, 2/14/15 by the Secretary at 
2570 Sky Ranch Road, Aurora, CO 80011.  

Approximately 6:00 PM Meeting called to close by the Secretary. 

 
This is a true and accurate rendering of the official yearly meeting of Alpha Institute held 
February 14, 2015 in accordance with the corporation by-laws. 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
      2015  
William E. McGuire 
Secretary Treasurer 
Alpha Institute 


